
GSVLOC  
Draft Minutes 

 
February 3, 2011 

 
Present:  Waldyn Benbenek, Mary Gregory, Stephen Hage, Barb Hovey, Eric Pasternack, Richard 
Rames, Rhea Sullivan  
 
Regarding rescheduling The Yeomen of the Guard to 2013 
 
The Board discussed rescheduling The Yeomen of the Guard to 2013 so that Lesley Hendrickson can 
director.  Bob Neu did not have any issues with directing a different show and didn’t offer any input 
on his preference.  The only show he is really keen to do is Pirates. 
 
In terms of the show to replace Yeomen, H.M.S. Pinafore and Patience were put forward as the most 
likely candidates.  There was some concern expressed about doing Pinafore right after Pirates.  For 
publicity purposes, it would be better to choose a less popular show after Pirates.   
 
Stephen will draft an e-mail to the membership posing two questions:  

1) Whether to switch Yeomen to 2013 so Lesley can direct 
2) If “yes” to the switch, whether to choose Pinafore or Patience. 

 
Rhea will send out the e-mail and collect the responses (as Secretary) and will notify the Board on 
Sunday evening. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 10, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rhea Sullivan  
GSVLOC Secretary 

 


